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- SAINT MARK CATHOLIC ACADEMY
= A guiding light for children today.

September 26, 2018

Dear Parents,

It is hard to believe that the first month of school is nearing an end. | can honestly
say that it has been a very smooth September. Even the youngest students have
transitioned well into the everyday routine.

Please keep in mind that attendance and punctuality are of utmost importance.
Your child should be prepared with the correct books, supplies and assignments.

By now all students should be in the correct school uniform — (I am aware that
there are still some students who are waiting for certain sizes to be delivered).
Correct uniform means — correct shoes, tie, socks/tights, white button up
blouses/shirts and the school sweater. Fleece jackets are for the cooler weather.

We will have cupcake day on Thursday the 27" and a special Dress Down Day on
Friday the 28" for those who have been impacted by Hurricane Florence. It is
important to pay forward the generosity shown to many of our families during
Superstorm Sandy. All money collected will be donated to an elementary Catholic
School to help purchase supplies need by the students. Please help!

Thanks to all who have been sending in their candy money! Candy money is due
on October 11", If anyone would like to sell extra boxes of candy, please contact
Mrs. Ryan. Any extra boxes sold after the mandatory box(es) earn service hour
credits.

Reminder: there is a half-day of school on October 5™,

Have a good week, /
/)ﬂ@ Cort A

Mrs. Carol Donnelly
Principal

2602 East 19th Street, Brooklyn, NY 11235 = 718-332-9304 = www.smsonthebay.com
Continuing the Tradition of Faith, Service and Education



/ Dress Down
. for
Victims of Hurricane Florence
Friday, September 28t
$5.00 -

No tank tops, no torn jeans, no bare midriffs,
no high heels, no sandals, no flip flops, no
large or multiple earrings, no makeup, no

fake nails or polished nails,
NO BANDANAS
and
no inappropriate graphics on
t-shirts or sweatshirts or sweatpants
Otherwise, parent will be called to pick up
your child/children or bring proper attire.

All Proceeds will be donated
to a Catholic Elementary
School in North Carolina
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